
 

 

SECOND QUARTER PROPERTY TAX INFORMATION 

 

Taxes are due May 1, 2020.  The grace period has now been 

extended to June 1, 2020 at the request of the Mayor and Council.  

Please be advised that if payment is not received by June 1, 

interest will be charged back from May 1, 2020. 

You can go to our website:  www.closternj.us to look up your bill to 

see how much is owed as well as pay online.  Please note that the 

online payments will add on fees; $1.99 for e-check or 2.95% for 

credit or debit card payments. 

Property taxes may be paid by mail or dropped off at our secure 

lockbox inside of the Lewis Street entrance.  If you require a receipt, 

please enclose the entire tax bill along with a stamped, self -

addressed envelope for return of your bill. 

Please do not leave any cash in the lockbox for the safety of our 

employees. 

Thank you and stay well! 

 

http://www.closternj.us/

